
Hubbardston, MA - A collaborative effort between multiple local departments resulted in an enriching

storytime event for local children on Wednesday. The Hubbardston Department of Public Works (DPW)

provided the main attraction by bringing two snowplows for the kids to explore.

"Over the past summer, the children were utterly enchanted seeing the fascinating machines working

on Main Street. This inspired us to reach out to the DPW about providing that same up-close

experience for our youngest residents during storytime,” said Patricia Lowe, Storytime Lead at the

Hubbardston Public Library. “We want to give a huge thank you to the Hubbardston DPW for

generously agreeing to provide this unique and memorable opportunity for the kids to see these

incredible machines up close," Lowe added.

“Intra-government collaborations like this storytime event bring tremendous value to our community,”

said Hubbardston Town Administrator Nathan Boudreau. “By working across departments, we can

create special experiences for our residents and showcase how local government strives to benefit

Hubbardston in creative ways.”

Snowplows Steal the Show at Special Storytime


